CENTRAL MAINE STRIDERS
May 2, 1019 Meeting

Present: Brendan Gilpatrick, Jess Gilpatrick, Span Bhatt, Robert Krischus and Deb
Violette

Meeting called to order by President Gilpatrick at 6:15pm

Secretary’s report was reviewed. Sapan excepted the minutes and jess seconded. All
were in favor.

Ron was not present at the meeting but did submit an email that there was no activity as
they have not switched accounting over to Rob Krischus. All were in favor to except
Ron’s report.

Discussion was continued about Deb reaching out to Amy owner of Proper Pig with
additional information to secure an extension on happy hour and hors d’oeuve for the
pub run participants on Wednesdays. Deb said she would reach back out to Amy and
also secure a logo should she wish to support the group this summer as the lone
sponsor of the club’s pub run. Deb did report that Amy seems excited to collaborate
with the club this year. (Deb has sent a private message to Amy this morning 5/5/19) and
will let the board know as soon as she hears from Amy.

Brendan has created a really nice pub run logo for the front of the club’s tee shirt.

There was some discussion on how to recruit new members such as having a table for
folks to sign up at the Quarry Run events as well as other events going on in the area.
talk about Quarry Run to sign members up too. Deb said that the club could have a table
at her Save Your Breath 5k timed run/walk and children’s fun run November 3rd. It would
be a great way to recruit runners to our club. Deb also said that she would include the
Club logo on here event race tee shirt as well. Rob suggested reaching out to area
schools to get the children involved. They start the children’s fun run at 5pm.

Jess mentioned holding the annual kick off celebration at Snow Pond with a BBQ this
year.

Jess motioned to adjourned at 7:05 and seconded by Rob. All were in favor.

Respectively Submitted, |
Deb Violette, Secretary.

Deb has secured Mainely brews for our next meeting June 6, 2019 at 6:30pm.



